To whom it may concern,

| am contacting you to officially lodge my strong objection to Warrington Borough
Council's Local Plan Review, Call for Sites; References R18/031, R18/032, R18/052,
R18/093, R18/095, R18/098, R18/099, R18/115, R18/127, R18/129, R18/155.

These plans amount to destruction of the village of Croft and will forever alter the rural
aspect. Once these Green Spaces are gone, they are gone forever.

As well as the loss of the green space and the resulting impact this will have on the wildlife,
| do not believe that the village infrastructure / roads can cope with these additional
houses.

The reason | moved to Croft_was due to its rural location - the whole
nature of the village will be destroyed by these plans.

There are many brownfield sites throughout Warrington which are much more suitable to
meet the housing need than the small village of Croft. These Council proposals are just the
easy option i.e. building on Farmland where there are no ground contamination issues,
etc. to deal with.

| am also appalled the way this supposed ‘Development Option Consultation’ has taken
place. | personally only heard about any of these proposals last week and this week | have
heard there is a on-line survey with a closing date of 29th September 2017. This is not a
consultation process when it is kept secret from those who will suffer the impact.

Again, | repeat | object to these Development Options, i.e. Building on Farmland in Croft,
most strongly.

With regret,






